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16 November 2022 
  
 
Brendon Mills 
fyi-request-21117-169c55d6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Tēnā koe Brendon   
  
Official information request HNZ00006780 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request of 12 November 2022 for 
information. Specifically: 
  

• If there was any underground access tunnels linking the old Barrett Street hospital with 
Taranaki Base Hospital in New Plymouth. 
 

Te Whatu Ora Taranaki can confirm there is no underground access tunnels linking the old Barrett 
Street hospital with Taranaki Base Hospital in New Plymouth.  

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  

As this information may be of interest to other members of the public, Te Whatu Ora may 
proactively release a copy of this response on our website. All requester data, including your name 
and contact details, will be removed prior to release. The released response will be made available 
on our website. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
  

  
Sasha Wood  
Interim Lead OIA & Proactive Release 
Government Partnership and Risk 
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